
To Protect our Children: Report Abuse  

Diocesan Ombudsman:   816.812.2500 

Diocesan Victim Advocate:  Kathleen Chastain, at 816.392.0011 or   

chastain@diocesekcsj.org    

P.O. Box 197—107 North Shortridge, Easton, MO 64443 

Office Phone: 816-473-2011 

   New Parish Email:  stjosepheaston@gmail.com 

Website: www.stjosepheaston.org 

                      JUNE 18TH, 2023 

St. Joseph Church 

Parish Priest 

Fr. Matthew Bartulica 

Phone: 816-912-6878 

Email: mbartulica@hotmail.com  

 

 

Secretary/Hall Rental               

Mary Ann LaFollette 

816-294-6972  

Lafollettes@aol.com 

 

Parish Finance Council  

Jim Ingle 

Rosalie Ingle 

Tony Kauzlarich 

Julie Moran 

Mike Roth 

Michael Fisher 

 

Cemetery Board 

Mike Roth 

Steve White 

Michael Fisher 

 

Mass Schedule  

Sunday   9:15 a.m. 

 
 

 

Confessions 

Sunday 8:55 a.m. 

 

Mission Statement 

We the members of Saint 
Joseph Catholic  parish, 
will strive to be the re-
flection of Jesus in this  
particular time and place.  

 At the sight of the crowds, Jesus’ heart was moved with 

pity for them because they were troubled and abandoned, 

like sheep without a shepherd. 

ELEVENTH SUNDAY IN ORDINAY TIME 

mailto:chastain@diocesekcsj.org
mailto:Lafollettes@aol.com?subject=St.%20Joseph%20Parish%20Hall%20rental%20


 Weekend Collection 

June 11th, 2023 

 

Envelopes:   $           1,595.00    

Plate:    $                    173.00 

Total Parish:   $                 1,768.00 

   

   *Fiscal Year Budget July 1, 2022 - June 30, 2023 

June-to-Date:    $                  5,080.00 

June  Budget                    $                 7,000.00            

Year-to-Date:               $                90,266.35       

Year Budget                    $                84,006.43     

YTD Fundraiser               $                54,419.00 

                  

    Thank You  for your continued support  

       

     

 

Sunday June 18th 

9:15a.m.  Deanie McPhee+ 

  By Mary McPhee 

  Lloyd & Margaret Harris+ 

  By Ruth Gray 

 

Sunday    June 25th 

9:15a.m.  Jerry Wilmes 

  By The White Family    

    
 

Please remember in prayer those who have died. 
Grant them eternal rest and peace, O Lord! 

† Denotes Deceased 

 

  Mark Your Calendars 

          Knights of Columbus Council #5067  

    Richard LaFollette, Grand Knight 

     Hubert Gregory, Deputy Grand Knight 

    Meetings 1st & 3rd Thursday, 7 p.m. 

    

 Recitation of the Rosary– 2nd Sunday of the    

month 

             

Holy Father grants plenary indulgence 

On the occasion of the 150 anniversary 

of the founding of Conception Abbey, 

the Holy Father has granted visitors to 

the Basilica between May10,2023 and 

May10,2024, the opportunity to receive 

a plenary indulgence if they satisfy the 

regular requirements. 

   Mission Appeal Sunday    

      Welcome                                                                                     

Father Peter Ong’era Omwoyo, 

from  Assumptionists’ Missionary. 

The Assumptionists have been engaged 

in a wide variety of apostolic works.  

Their Province of North America and 

the Philippines is specifically responsible 

for the missions of East Africa (Kenya 

and Tanzania), Mexico and the Philip-

pines. They provide personnel and finan-

cial assistance that is indispensable in 

order to maintain their charitable 

works (schools and nurseries) and for-

mation programs for both laity and 

clergy in these countries. They work to 

better the living conditions of the im-

poverished brothers and sisters they 

live with and minister to. There will be a 

  2nd Collection today for the         

     Mission Appeal  



Prayer Corner 
“To everything there is a season and time. . . 

for every purpose under heaven.”      

—Ecc. 3-11                             

               

    “. . .a time to heal. . .” 

Carol Shaffer, Ellis LaFollette, Jerry Ingle, Irene Schlup, 

Sister Elaine Gregory, Mary Fisher, RonKretzer, Jeanel 

Adkins, Velma O’Brian, the elderly, and the chronically 

ill and their caregivers. 

   

   ATTENTION MEN OF OUR CHURCH 

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS  COUNCIL 5067 
WOULD LIKE TO ENCOURAGE THE MEN 

OF OUR PARISH TO CONSIDER JOINING 
THE KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS. MEMBER-

SHIP IN THIS FRATERNAL ORGANIZATION. IT WILL 
GIVE YOU THE OPPORTUNITY TO GIVE BACK TO 
YOUR COMMUNITY AND TO GROW IN YOUR 

FAITH. WE BELIEVE EACH MAN CAN BENEFIT FROM 
THIS MEMBERSHIP.  IF INTERESTED YOU CAN GET 

INFORMATION FROM ANY OF THE FELLOW 
KNIGHTS IN THE CHURCH. THEY WOULD LOVE TO 

HAVE YOU BECOME A MEMBER OF THEIR COUNCIL. 

 

               

 

 

 

               JUNE BIRTHDAYS  

Blake Antle   June 20th 

Jared Roth    June 22nd 

Jackie Pottier   June 24th 

Therese Connett  June 24th 

 

       

 

  CONGRATULATIONS & BEST WISHES 

   TO EVERYONE 

 

 

         

 June 18th 9:15a.m.  

Greeters      Richard LaFollette 

 Lectors        Bonnie Gregory 

Counters:     Richard & Mary Ann 

            LaFollette              

          

                      June 25th 9:15a.m. 

Greeters:     Wayne Weipert 

Lectors:        Jared Roth 

Counters:     Richard & Mary Ann 

             LaFollette       

                                      

      July 1st, 9:15a.m. 

Greeters:      Richard LaFollette 

Lectors:        Jim Ingle       

Counters:     Paul & Jackie Pottier 

              

         Marian Conference KC:                                         

   Two Hearts, One Love  

        June 16-17 at St. John Lalande                                            

 June 18 at St. Bellarmine 

Mark your calendar and plan to attend this 

dynamic 3-day event of inspiration, faith and 

fellowship.                                                     

Mass and confession available each day                   

Exposition & 24-Hour Adoration of the 

Most Blessed Sacrament                                                                      

More information can be found at                                        

srbcatholic.org/marian-conference  

         Joseph E. Huber  

March 7, 1941-June 5,2023 

Pray for the repose of his 

soul. 



Beginning July1st our new Mass Time will be Saturday 4:00 p.m. 


